
2015, September 17
JR West Railway Company

Use of Selfie Sticks is prohibited on the platform

To ensure safety within our stations, and to prevent accidents on platforms, the use of 
“Selfie Sticks” on all Shinkansen and conventional lines’ platforms of JR West has been 
prohibited.

This regulation will be uniformly enforced because “Selfie Sticks”, when extended, are 
not only a nuisance to other passengers, but can also get hit by a train, or cause electric 
shock if they touch overhead wires. We ask for your understanding and cooperation in 
creating a safer environment in our stations.

1. Starting date
September 19 (Sat) 2015

2. Target Stations
All stations within JR West jurisdiction
※This regulation has been carried out on all Hokuriku Shinkansen 
platforms since their opening.

3. Notification to our customers
Passengers will be notified of this regulation by posters, 

in-train videos display, videos and announcements at stations, 
and through our website.
※Posters and videos will be displayed in 4 languages (Japanese, 
English, Chinese and Korean)

4. Others
・Considering that the use of “long sticks”(“long objects” hereinafter) is dangerous, 
extending upwards of other long objects, including fishing rods, skies, archery bows, 
and recording equipment on platforms is also prohibited.
・Please be aware that we are not prohibiting the use outside the platforms or to 

carry them on board.  

【Selfie Stick】

【Instructional Poster】
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